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Comments: As a 28 year resident of the Roaring Fork Valley, | would like to voice my support for the proposed
trail between Redstone and McClure. Our valley has and will continue to experience tremendous growth and the
reality is, we will need projects like this to meet demand and relieve pressure off of existing trails/roads.
Additionally, this will give residents of the Crystal Valley and RFV a non-motorized connection between the
valleys.



